
From: Scott Allen Jackson
To: rajeev varshney
Cc: Saxena, Rachit (ICRISAT-IN); Anu Chitikineni (ICRISAT-IN)
Subject: Re: PAC meeting in Hyderabad on Aug 4-5, 2015
Date: Thursday, May 28, 2015 10:28:03 AM

Hi Rajeev, this should be fine. I wlll need to go from Hyderabad directly to Bonn, Germany 
for a EU project meeting. -scott

On May 27, 2015, at 6:34 PM, Varshney, Rajeev (ICRISAT-IN) 
<R.K.Varshney@CGIAR.ORG> wrote:

Dear Scott
 
Greetings from ICRISAT!
 
We are pleased to share that we are planning to organize the 3rd PAC meeting of 
the USAID project on  Aug 4-5, 2015 at ICRISAT, Patancheru. Therefore we 
request you to mark your calendar and kindly make it convenient to attend the 
same. Please confirm your participation in the meeting by the return email.
 
Also please note that we are planning to have a field visit to Agricultural Research
 Station Gulbarga on Aug 4, 2015 and subsequently we will have the formal 
meeting on 5thAug 2015 at ICRISAT.  We will be sending details about PAC 
meeting and field visit in due course.
 
Many thanks and kind regards

Rajeev

 

From: "Varshney, Rajeev (ICRISAT-IN)" <R.K.Varshney@CGIAR.ORG>
To: "Datta, Swapan (GCP)" <ddgcs.icar@nic.in>; "sanjay.lohiya@gov.in" 
<sanjay.lohiya@gov.in>; Bahiru Duguma <bduguma@usaid.gov>; Srivalli 
(New Delhi/FSO) Krishnan <srkrishnan@usaid.gov>; EA Siddiq 
<easiddiq@gmail.com>; "Cook, Douglas (GCP)" <drcook@ucdavis.edu>; 
Scott Jackson <sjackson@uga.edu>; "ewitte@usaid.gov" 
<ewitte@usaid.gov> 
Cc: "Saxena, Rachit (ICRISAT-IN)" <R.Saxena@cgiar.org>; 
"yaminikn@yahoo.com" <yaminikn@yahoo.com>; Agricultural Research 
Station Gulbarga <arsglb@gmail.com>; "Manjula, B (ICRISAT-IN)" 
<B.MANJULA@CGIAR.ORG>; Anu Chitikineni (ICRISAT-IN) 
<a.chitikineni@cgiar.org>; "Singh, Vikas (ICRISAT-IN)" 
<Vikas.Singh@cgiar.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 21, 2015 10:26 PM
Subject: Reg IIIrd Project Advisory Committee (PAC) meeting of the USAID 
project
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Dear All,
 
This has a reference to our earlier email about the IIIrd Project 
Advisory Committee (PAC) meeting of USAID funded 
pigeonpea project entitled “Pigeon pea improvement using 
molecular breeding”that we were planning to convene on 17th 
Feb 2015 at ICRISAT, Patancheru.
 
In addition to receiving apologies from some PAC members for
 not being able to participate in the meeting because of their 
other schedules, some members suggested to postpone this 
meeting sometimes later near to completion time of the project.
 Based on these suggestions, we would like to proposed to 
organize the next meeting sometimes in July 2015. We will get 
back to you about it in due course.
 
Please note that we are continuing with the Next Generation 
Genomics meeting (Feb 18-20, 2015). So in case you are 
planning to participate in it, please continue to receive updates 
on this meeting. We are looking forward to welcome you in the 
NGGIBCI meeting in Hyderabad.
 
Our sincere apologies for any convenience caused to you due 
to above. 
 
Thanking you once again for all your help and support.
 
Many thanks and kind regards
 
Rajeev
 
 
 


